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November 2019 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Year 8 Report 
 
I am extremely proud of how well Year 8’s have settled back into college life following the summer break 
and would like to take this opportunity to thank parents and carers for their continued support since. 
 
Please find attached to this email, your child’s first of three academic reports.  
 
Due to staff absence Ms Cowie’s French classes have the grades from last summer’s report recorded. 
Please be assured that she will be in contact with you on her return to update you fully. .  
 
Some Performance Studies classes have; “X” , entered in the homework section, as homework has not 
been set this term for this subject. 
 
Year 8 Parents’ Evening is on Thursday 5th December 2019. Details of how to book will be sent via 
email. If you need any assistance booking appointments please do not hesitate to contact Chantelle 
Cocker, KS3 HUB Administrator on 01822 614231 ext.214. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions regarding this report or have any other queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me or your child’s tutor. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs H Blackmore  
Head of Year 8 
 
 

 

 

 

 


